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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 2:28 PM
To: Elena Manzo
Subject: RE: 316 38th Street Oakland

Elana, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a Site Investigation Report is extended to September 15, 2010. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
  

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 2:17 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: 316 38th Street Oakland 

Dear Jerry, 
  
I was hoping to ask you for a 1-week extension for submittal of 316 38th Street, Oakland report, due to you on August 
25th.  
  
We had received our budget pre-approval from our client not too long ago, and although I thought we had enough to 
submit it on time, with some unplanned laboratory-related delays it looks like we may not be making the deadline.  
  
I apologize for any inconvenience, please do not hesitate to call me at (925) 734-6400, if you have questions or 
comments. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Elena K. Manzo 
Senior Project Scientist 
SOMA Environmental Engineering 
Phone:(925)734-6400 
Fax:(925)734-6401 
  


